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Borris National School

Policy on Invitations

In keeping with our ethos of inclusivity and with our Anti-Bullying Policy, parents 
are asked not to give party invitations to children or to teachers for distribution to 
other children in the class either in the classrooms or on the school grounds.  

In line with our Data Protection Policy the school may not give out phone numbers or 
addresses of children’s parents/guardians.


